
Good afternoon Mr Patel,  
 
Thank you for coming back to me and confirming.  
 
As such, given the below agreement to take on the attached annex two proposed conditions, 
I can confirm that I have no objection to make against the premises licence application. 
 
Many thanks,  
 
Edwin Maldoom 
Licensing Enforcement Officer 
Regulatory Services 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
From: minesh minesh   
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 3:37 PM 
To: Maldoom, Edwin <Edwin.Maldoom@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: New Premises Licence Application: Nisa Local, 959-963 Harrow Road, HA0 2SF 
 
Hi, Edwin 
Thanks for your email and we happy with the updated annex two conditions. 
 
Thanks 
 
Minesh Patel 
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